Army Corps Project Review & Look-Ahead
June 13, 2024

* Remediation work at the East Groin has been completed and the dune has been
reconnected to the groin. Installation of the sand dune fencing in the area should be
complete by Monday, June 17.

+ The East Staging Area has been partially opened with the remainder to be released upon
final restoration of the area with landscaping etc. in the fall.

¢ The remainder of the dune grass planting within the fenced-in dunes will take place late
in the fall or early winter when the plants are in their dormant season

* During the summer months, we may see post-installation testing of the five (5) drywells
north of the existing bulkhead in the area of Firefighters Park and further inspections of
the East and West terminal groins.

+ Unless unexpected major activities are schedule to take place, we will pause issuing
further “Look-Aheads,” for now.



